

SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor

JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lieutenant Governor

NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMEN ENTERED

Hazardous Waste Bureau

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030

www.nmenv.state.nm.us

DAVE MARTIN Secretary

Butch Tongate Deputy Secretary

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

May 4, 2012

A. David Budak Deputy Base Civil Engineer 49 CES/CEVR 550 Tabosa Avenue Holloman AFB, NM 88330-8458

RE: APPROVAL

APRIL 2008- JANUARY 2009 LONG-TERM MONITORING REPORT, DP-30/SD-33 (SWMU 113B), SS-39 (SWMUS 165, 167, 177, 179 AND 181) AND OT-16 (SWMUS 118 AND 132 AND AOC 32) HOLLOMAN AFB,

MAY 2009

HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID# NM6572124422

HWB-HAFB-09-007

Dear Mr. Budak:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed the *April 2008-January 2009 Long-Term Monitoring Report DP-30/SD-33 (SWMU 113B), SS-39 (SWMUs 165, 167, 177, 179 and 181) and OT-16 (SWMUs 118 and 132 and AOC 32), Holloman AFB, New Mexico, May 2009* which was received on May 22, 2009. The subject Long-Term Monitoring Report is hereby approved.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Brian Salem at (505) 222-9576.

Sincerely,

John E. Kieling

Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: W. Moats, NMED HWB

B. Salem, NMED HWB

C. Amindyas, NMED HWB

D. Strasser, NMED HWB

D. Scruggs, HAFB

L. King, EPA, Region 6 (6PD-F)

File: HAFB 2012 and Reading

HAFB-09-007